
Happy last day of school! 

Student Notices 
Friday, June 21st, 2024 

 

Announcement 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Yearbook distribution will take place on Monday June 24th in the Shark Tank. Remember to bring your ID and follow 
the yearbook distribution schedule for each grade. A reminder that students must have all fees paid, text books, 
library books and uniforms returned, in order to pick-up the yearbooks! 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Those of you who have not returned your locks, please bring them to the office by the end of today.  
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attention all students, if you have an award from Awards Night, or an Honour Roll certificate to pick up, please come 
to the office during lunch or after school. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

That’s all the announcements for this school year! See you all at SharkFest next week!  
Have a great summer everyone!! 

 


